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Distressed Unit Appeal Board to Meet February 23 
 
INDIANAPOLIS (February 21, 2023) – The Distressed Unit Appeal Board (“DUAB”) will hold 
a public meeting at 1:30 pm Eastern Standard Time on Thursday, February 23, 2023. During the 
meeting, the board will receive operations, financial, and academic updates regarding the Gary 
Community School Corporation (“GCSC”), including a review of mid-year i-Ready results.  The 
board will also consider the purchase of a new chiller system at West Side Leadership Academy. 
 
The meeting will be held in-person at the Indiana Government Center South, Conference Rooms 
4 & 5 (Wabash Hall), 302 W. Washington Street, Indianapolis, Indiana 46204. The meeting will 
be broadcast online via WebEx. Attendees can also connect to the meeting via telephone using 
the information below. 
 
At the start of the meeting, DUAB will take public comment.  Comments should be kept to 3 
minutes maximum.  Attendees who would like to provide comment are asked to provide their 
name via the following methods: 
• Those attending in person can sign up at the meeting.  
• Those attending via WebEx or the WebEx App should send a chat message to the meeting 

host (Jessica Mehrlich) prior the start of the meeting. 
• Those attending via telephone should send an e-mail message to duab@duab.in.gov at least 5 

minutes prior to the start of the meeting.  Please also include the phone number that you will 
be calling from. 

 
WebEx Link 

 
https://indianaenhanced.webex.com/indianaenhanced/j.php?MTID=m74dc25b9b2cdd30ef222fd4b5653fc03 

 
 

Password 
 

DUAB 
 

 
Meeting ID 

 
2420 932 3430 

 
 

Telephone 
 

1-844-621-3956 
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